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Effective August 3, 2020, Sinte Gleska University transitioned into a “restricted campus” 

situation whereby all facilities will be locked with limited access by the general public.  
The updated plan calls for sign-in and temperature monitoring at each SGU building. SGU 

security will provide entry coverage at buildings with high traffic (8 am – 5 pm). Other monitors 
are identified in areas of more diminished traffic. A matrix identifying designated building 

supervisors, monitors, and Environmental Services staff is available. 
 

The following COVID protocols will be enforced: 
1. All SGU buildings will be locked down until further notice. Staff should contact the SGU 

Campus Safety office about building access via FOBs. 
2. All SGU employees will sign-in at each building entrance. No children are allowed on 

campus except for the child care center. 
3. Masks and temperature checks are required upon entrance to all SGU buildings. Masks 

will be available. Sanitizer dispensers will be distributed in the facilities.  
4. Social distancing should be exercised as much as possible. 

5. Virtual teaching will be facilitated by faculty at their campus offices. 
6. There will be limited access (for vendors) at the basement entrance of the Administration 

Building. 
7. SGU students (and visitors) should make every effort to reach out to faculty and staff via 

emails or phone calls. Appointments should be made in advance of a meeting date. For 
any communications problems, students should contact Duane Stenstrom, Sr. 

(605.319.1569) or Marianne Left Hand Bull (605.856.8135). 
8. Since smoking contributes to a pre-existing condition for COVID, there will be NO 

SMOKING on campus. 
 

This SGU Integrated COVID-19 Plan became effective October 5, 2020. 
 

DeAnn Eastman-Jansen of the SGU Nursing Department is the designated COVID coordinator. 
For any questions about COVID updates and protocols, she can be contacted at 605.856.8270. 

 
For any questions about this plan, contact the offices of the SGU Provost (P. Baird/T. Whirlwind 

Soldier), Academics (D. Seibel), Student Services (D. Bordeaux), Campus Safety (L.McCauley), 
MIS (T. Cox), Maintenance (B. Bordeaux) and Property & Supply (N. Good Shield).  

 
 

We appreciate everyone’s understanding and cooperation during the 2020 Fall semester!! 




